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Indian and Namibian Companies 

As part of its ongoing efforts to promote business linkages between Namibian and Indian 

companies, the High Commission of India in Windhoek, in collaboration with Mumbai based 

Indo-African Chamber of Commerce and Industry (IACCI) organised the first ever virtual and 

direct B-to-B meetings for Namibian companies with their Indian counterparts over a period of 

three days from 15-17 September,          2020. More than one hundred companies from both 

sides took part in one-to-one virtual meetings and discussed tie-ups with potential business 

partners. 

Focus sectors for the virtual meetings included agriculture, mining, construction & 

infrastructure, hospitality, textiles, health-care & medical supplies, ICT services, solar energy, 

engineering and telecom. 

High Commission of India and IACCI carried out extensive preparatory work to assist serious 

companies on both sides to find suitable business partners by matching their profiles prior to 

the three day interaction. 

Following the two successful and well-attended business webinars on August 6 and August 

27, 2020, this was the third such initiative by the High Commission of India in recent times to 

give boost to economic and commercial activity impacted by Covid-19 pandemic by forging 

business partnerships. More such online interactions are to follow for which interested 

Namibian companies can contact us at comm.windhoek@mea.gov.in 
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